
Commemorating World Tuberculosis Day! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Red Ribbon Club Unit of School of Physiotherapy hosted an enlightening Awareness 
Program on 21.03.2024, shedding light on the importance of Tuberculosis Prevention 
and Elimination. Dr. Vignash T, Assistant Professor from the Department of Community 
Medicine at AVMC&H, delivered a captivating speech, empowering the audience with 
valuable insights on combating TB. The event also witnessed the recognition of talent, 
as prizes were distributed to the winners of various competitions, adding a touch of 
celebration to our mission of raising awareness! 

Let's join hands in spreading awareness and taking steps towards a TB-free world! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


